OHPAHO

L 2024-2025 School Year a; r‘;
SUMMER & SEPTEMBER INFORMATION
Ohpaho Secondary School

CONTACT PROCEDURES DURING SUMMER

Summer Contact Information: dan.lake@blackgold.ca If parents or students have any questions, please
leave a message on the school’s answering machine or on the above email.

REGISTRATION OF NEW STUDENTS

All new families are to register their child(ren) online via PowerSchool Registration which is available on
the Black Gold School Division website at: New Student Registration

RETURNING STUDENTS - VERIFICATION FORM

Students who were attending a Black Gold School Division (BGSD) school in 2023-2024 and are returning to
a BGSD school in 2024-2025 are automatically registered for the 2024-2025 school year.

All BGSD families are expected to complete the Student Enrollment Verification Form for the 2024-2025
school year. In late August, parents/guardians will receive an email via SchoolMessenger with details on
how to access this form during the first week of school.

SCHOOL START DATE & TIMES FOR GRADES 8 - 12 STUDENTS

First Day of School
Wednesday, August 28, 2024

Regular Day Morning Classes Warning Bell: 8:33 a.m.
Regular Lunch Hour Times: 11:31 a.m. - 12:11 p.m.
Regular Day Afternoon Classes Warning Bell: 12:11 p.m.
Regular Day Dismissal Time: 3:10 p.m.

SCHOOL SUPPLY LISTS

General school supplies students will want to be prepared with include:

-Two large binders or several smaller binders with lined, loose leaf paper

-pens, pencils, and eraser

-One package of coloured pencils (crayons)

-Clothing for Physical Education including non-marking running shoes.

-High school students taking math will require the recommended Texas Instruments TI83 plus calculator
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TIMETABLE & TIMETABLE CHANGES

Students will receive a copy of the high school timetable on PowerSchool in late August.

Parents and/or students wishing to discuss or change their timetable may do so by appointment only on
August 22 and 23, 2024. A link will be forwarded to parents with appointment availability.

POWERSCHOOL PARENT PORTAL CLASSROOM PLACEMENT

Junior High students will find out their homeroom classroom placements on August 27, 2024.

TRANSPORTATION INFORMATION & SCHOOL ATTENDANCE AREAS

Transportation Information. Call 780-955-6034 or 780-955-6048 for inquiries.

2024-2025 School Year information will be posted to our BGSD website in late August.
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